
 

 

July 8, 2024 
 
 
Dear Dean’s List Honoree, 
 
I am so pleased to inform you that you have been named to the Dean’s List for the spring 
2024 semester. This action recognizes that during the past semester, you have maintained a 
grade point average of at least 3.50 based on a minimum of 12 units of credit. 
 
Your stellar academic scholarship contributes to the reputation for excellence enjoyed by 
the College of Arts and Letters and the University.  Congratulations on this fine 
achievement, and best wishes for continued success in your academic career. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ronnee Schreiber, Interim Dean 
College of Arts and Letters 

 
 


